
Adult Education BoT report – April. 2024 

Rabbi Small continues to offer Natalie Ziplow classes. 

We say good-bye to Gail Adler, a long-standing member of the committee.  She 

has retired from the committee, and we wish her the best and thank her for her 

contributions over the last few years.  Phil Schlossberg will be the new liaison to 

the consortium in her place.  Thank you, Phil, for stepping up to do so. 

 Here are our classes through May:: 

Consortium “What Do Jews Think” series: 

May 9 – Dr. Shira Billet (Jewish Theological Seminary), “How Jewish Philosophers 
Think about Troubling Traditions”  
 
Date TBA – Dr. Susanna Heschel (Dartmouth College), “The Teachings and Legacy 
of Dr. Abraham Joshua Heschel” 
 

Consortium Travel series: 
 
We completed our travel series in April. 
 

Consortium Film Series 
 
We completed our Film series in April. 
 
Emanuel Program 
 
April 14 – Due to low registration, we cancelled AJ Sidransky's book talk on his 
book Incident at San Miguel.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tammi Kraushaar 
Chair 


